SOUTH BRISTOL TOWN BOARD PUBLIC HEARING 

March 10, 2003


PUBLIC HEARING
Proof of notice having been furnished the public

 Mar. 10, 2003
hearing to hear all interested persons concerning enacting proposed Local Law entitled “Windmill Moratorium Extension” was called to order at 7:00pm at the Town Hall, 6500 Gannett Hill Rd. W., Naples, NY 

PRESENT
Daniel Marshall, Supervisor


Mitchell Cornish, Councilman


Dale Stoker, Councilman


Donna Goodwin, Councilman

ABSENT
Thomas Hawks, Councilman

RECORDING SECRETARY
Betty Collins, Town Clerk

OTHERS
Larry & Kathy Duel, Brenda Keith, John Holtz, Amy Kotlarz, Brian Wirth, Mr. & Mrs. Dan Hemming, Mr. & Mrs. Rich Schmitt, Dahl Schultz, Sybil Dutcher, Karl Neubaurer

COMMENTS
John Holtz said that he strongly thinks it needs to be extended.


Karl Neubaurer, Prattsburg, said he just moved back to this area after completing college and he is naive to the situation with Ecogen but he would like you to consider allowing the testing.  He spoke in favor of windmills.

COUNCILMAN CORNISH ARRIVED 7:07PM


Supr. Marshall said that the Planning Board has been meeting twice a month and they are near completion.


Dan Hemming asked how close are we?


Supr. Marshall said that we are in the process of wrapping this up and have to have a SEQR and send it to the Ontario County Planning Board.


Rich Schmitt said that the moratorium has to be extended as they are not done. 

CLOSED
All persons desiring to be heard having been heard the public hearing closed at 7:10pm.


Respectfully submitted:


Betty Collins, Town Clerk

